
JAMES A . FARLEY 

NEW YORK 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 
P. O. Box 1056 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

November 1, 1949 

Upon my return from an ex­
tended trip to Europe the marked copies of 
your paper wer e brought to my attention. 

While I haven ' t had a chance to 
read them I expect to do so, and I know with 
inter est . There is no doubt that they are 
most worthwhile and I appreciate your gi ving 
me the opportnnity of reading them. 

I had a fine trip , Amon , but am 
glad to be home . 

Wi th kind regar ds and all good 
wishes , 

Sincerely yours , 

JAF-w 


